
Dear Oecologia Australis academic editors,

 I, Guilherme Ramos Demetrio, would like to inform that the other authors of the

manuscript  entitled “Is the relationship between plant traits  and herbivory rates

mediated  by  habitat?”  are  aware  and  agreed  with  the  submission  to  Oecologia

Australis,  in  order  to  appreciation  and  possible  publication.  This  manuscript  is  not

published or in evaluation in any other scientific journal.

As possible reviewers we would like to suggest:

Dr. Tatiana Cornelissen – UFSJ: tatiana@ufsj.edu.br

Dr. Frederico Neves – UFMG: fred.neves@gmail.com

Dr. Noemí Mazia – UBA: cmazia@agro.uba.ar

Dr. Maria Rosângela Sigrist – UFMS: sigristster@gmail.com

Dr. Kleber Del Claro – UFU: delclaro@ufu.br

You will  find all  the  signatures  in  order  to  verify their  accordance  with  the

submission below.
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